



Class Representatives & pupils… making a difference


Class Representatives

Year 3:

Year 4:

Year 5:

Year 6:


Lacie and Lacie-May

Freya and Aalaine

Xander and Charlie

Hasti and Julia

Meeting date: 14th March 2022


Discussions & Actions
1 Welcome and apologies 

Mrs Levy welcomed all class representatives to the meeting. 


2 Pupil Questionnaire 

Mrs Levy shared and explained the results of the pupil questionnaire and asked which area they 
would like to focus on to improve.  One of the lower scoring areas is ‘Playtime is improving’.  It 
was agreed that whilst playtime does not fall into the learning and teaching responsibilities of 
class representatives, the playtime experience does have an impact on learning in the 
classroom afterwards.

Class representatives will go and speak to their classes, reminding them of what has already 
been improved e.g. basketball and kingball and ask pupils ‘How can we improve playtimes to 
make sure you have a positive time and be ready for learning when you come in from break?’ 

Ideas from each class will be shared and discussed at the next meeting.

3 Next meeting 

Wednesday 30th March.
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